St. Michael Women's Association St. Michael the Archangel Parish 469 North Street Greenwich, Connecticut 06830

Dear Women of St. Michael the Archangel Parish,

We hope and pray this letter finds you and your family well and ready to enjoy the fall...

The SMWA is implementing many exciting changes for our upcoming 2022-2023 season and we would like to fil you in on some of these changes below.

For over 30 years SMWA has been dedicated to bringing the women of our parish together through our events and through the many Parish wide events that the association supports. Our mission is to continue to do exactly that, offering spiritual, educational and social events to our parishioners throughout the year. We encourage you to join these events and grow in fellowship and faith amongst friends here at St. Michael the Archangel Parish.

In the past, joining SMWA required that you submit an application and pay a membership fee. In September 2021, all registered (women) parishioners will automatically become members of the St. Michael Women's Association. At the start of each month you will receive ONE email from the SMWA entitled Monthly Happenings. This monthly newsletter will keep you abreast of upcoming events the Association is offering.

If you would like to be a member of the SMWA and receive this newsletter, please provide us with your email address. Please email us at smwa.membership@gmail.com and provide us with your full name and cell phone number. No fee!

We welcome each and every one of you and we look forward to receiving your email confirmation of membership. Please email us today!

See you at our first event – BINGO NIGHT!

Sincerely,

The SMWA Board

Díane Pígnataro, Roní Schmítz, Roberta Warburton, Carol Sabía, Mícaela McCann, Mary Rolla, Eíleen Hawthorn Rooney, Dawn Imbrogno, Marígle Barragan, Anne Maríe Hynes, Joanne Cavalíere,